
 
 

CALLING ALL VBS WORKERS 
 

Trinity/Emmanuel Vacation Bible School plans for 2022 are in full swing!  Our theme this year is “Rocky 
Railway—Jesus’ Power Pulls Us Through.”  Save the dates—June 20-24 from 9-11:30 a.m.  Children 
will enjoy an interactive, energizing, Bible-based good time as they discover their strength in God via 
Bible stories and verses, music, crafts, games, and snacks.   
 
This year we need your help more than ever.  Required “clearances” and having two cleared adults 
with each group of children have made it much safer for our children.  But because of this requirement, 
we need more help.  Youth may help, but two adults are still required.  Anyone 18 or older needs to 
have clearances.  
 
If you are able to help or if you have questions, please contact Trinity United Church of Christ at 717-
637-2233 (9am-3:30pm) Monday through Friday, or you may email Diane Betlyon at dbetlyon@gmail.com. 
We would love to have you.  Please note that all adult volunteers (18 years up) must fill out the state-
mandated background certifications in order to work with children.  There is no fee for volunteers and if 
you are computer savvy, you may go to https://www.dhs.pa.gov/KeepKidsSafe/Clearances/Pages/default.aspx 
to fill out the forms on-line.  Copies of your certifications must be handed into the church office one 
week before VBS begins.   
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I want to help: 
 
Name: ______________________________________ Phone: _____________________ 
 
E-mail: _____________________________________ Over 18:  __ Y __ N   
 
Shirt Size:  S   M   L   XL (circle one) 
 
Area of Interest: Group Guides, Crafts, Games, Decorating, Snacks   

     
Please call Trinity Church at 717-637-2233 (9am-3:30pm) or email Diane Betlyon at 
dbetlyon@gmail.com with any questions.  Thanks for offering your time and talent!                        
Forms can be dropped off at Trinity Church office at 116 York Street, Hanover, PA.                     

THANKS! 


